
June 3, 2022 

 

Re:  Important Information About Your Senior Yearbook Portrait 

Dear 2023 Senior Parent: 

Believe it or not, it is time to have your senior portrait taken for the 2022-2023 Hampton High School Yearbook.  
One of the traditions of The Talbot is for all seniors to have their senior yearbook photos taken by the same 
photographer.  This gives the senior section of our publication a uniform, polished look.  Due to this editorial 
policy, we do not accept photographs from photographers other than our official yearbook photographer. 

This year our official yearbook photographer, John Madia, will take senior yearbook photos during September 
and October at his studio, conveniently located at 2919 East Hardies Road.  Please call Madia Photography, 
Inc. at 724-444-8884 to schedule an appointment.   

A Basic yearbook session is $25 plus tax. You will NOT be charged a sitting fee for your yearbook photo 
session if you can make one of the following BASIC dates: June 20th, July 11th, July 25th and August 8th.  
Again, the dates above are FREE!  

You can also book other sessions that are described in the attached information and all INCLUDE the 
yearbook image for FREE.  Packages are available at an additional cost if you are interested in purchasing 
photos for personal use. In order to meet our yearbook deadline schedule, it is very important that every senior 
have his or her photo taken and returned in a timely manner.  Please note the following dates: 

June-September Madia Photography will take senior photos at the studio.  Dates book fast...CALL 
ASAP! 

Oct. 28 Your yearbook selection must be placed through Madia Photography.  October 28, 
2022 is the final date to select your yearbook image. 

As always, our goal is for every senior to have his or her photo appear in the senior section.  However, if you 
fail to meet deadlines, your senior photo will not appear in the yearbook.  If you need yearbook information 

between now and the end of the school year, please contact me via e-mail: byrne@HT-SD.ORG. 


